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Our names are John and Amy Amann, former owners of House of Ganga in Newry, 
Maine.
The hoops we had to jump through were onerous and seemingly unfair. In the end we 
received our Adult Use License only to have our primary bank, of 20+ years, cancel 
which were for a grocery store we owned and operated. “We were guilty by 
association “ is what we were told!
We are in full support of legislation that destigmatizes  the industry and treats it like 
any other industry doing business in Maine.
We fully support LD 40 and hope the Maine legislature will also.
Thank you for your time and consideration.


